
 

-----Original Message----- 
> From: Jeffrey Salmon <jeffrey.salmon1@gmail.com> 
> Sent: 02 April 2022 12:34 
> To: Licensing <Licensing.Licensing@haringey.gov.uk> 
> Subject: Dukes Head, Highgate - 
>  
> Dear Sirs 
>  
> My wife and I live very locally and we are very much against the proposed extension of licensing 
hours and music through 01:00 hrs. 
>  
> This is very much a residential area and the vast majority of shops have local residents living above 
them. 
>  
> At night Highgate High Street is a quiet peaceful area and we would not like to see that changed 
not least we want to be able to sleep at night without music being played at silly o’clock. 
>  
> Your sincerely 
>  
> Lucia and Jeff Salmon 
>  
> N6 6BD 
 

From: Mary Butler <kmarybutler@gmail.com>  
Sent: 02 April 2022 13:36 
To: Licensing <Licensing.Licensing@haringey.gov.uk> 
Subject: Duke’s Head 
 
I would like to register an objection to the proposed extension to licensing hours at the Duke’s Head 
In Highgate High Street. Highgate Village is quiet at night, surrounded by residential property, with 
the pubs and restaurants generally not operating after 11pm. I cannot see a good reason to change 
this and other residents I have spoken to feel the same. Longer licensing would generate more noise 
and disruption at a time when the High Street is generally quiet. 
I would be grateful to be kept informed of developments on this proposal. 
Thank you very much. 
Mary Butler 
19 Bisham Gardens N6 
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